
2021 iSchool Research Showcase Call for Proposals 
The iSchool’s annual Research Showcase will return as an in-person event this Fall!  
Come share your research at the 2021 iSchool Research Showcase!  

Research Showcase is the flagship event to share the breadth, depth and possibilities of the iSchool’s 
research with colleagues and students both at the School, across campus and in the greater community. 
This year’s Showcase will be held at the Illini Union on Wednesday, October 27, 2021. The deadline for 
proposal submissions is Wednesday, September 29, 2021. 

Research Showcase gives the faculty, staff, and students of the iSchool and Informatics a unique 
platform to reach colleagues, potential collaborators, industry stakeholders and graduate and 
undergraduate students from across campus who may be less familiar with your work and its impact. 
Attendees for our 2019 Showcase numbered over 150, with representation from each of the above 
groups. Join us to share your great work and draw inspiration from this diverse group!  

Topics can include (but are not limited to) descriptions of ongoing iSchool and Informatics research or 
current and upcoming grant-funded projects. Early stage research is invited, but please note that in your 
submission. You are encouraged to repurpose posters and presentations from recent conferences. 

We invite submissions from iSchool and Informatics faculty, staff, and students at both graduate and 
doctoral levels.   

 Short Presentations Posters or Demonstrations 

iSchool Faculty & Staff Yes Yes 

iSchool and Informatics 
PhD Students 

Yes, with iSchool or Informatics  
faculty sponsorship 

Yes 

iSchool CAS students No Yes 

iSchool Graduate Students  
No  

Yes, with iSchool or Informatics 
faculty sponsorship 

Please submit a brief description (<300 words) of your submission, noting your preference of 
presentation, poster or poster and demo, by September 29 at 
https://forms.illinois.edu/sec/1002293557  

Presentation length is ten minutes; posters may be sized up to approximately 48" x 36" (or 36" x 48"). 
There are a limited number of slots for presentations and posters with demonstrations.  

For questions, please contact Alaine Martaus, with iSchool Research Services, at ischool-rsc@illinois.edu. 

Thank you in advance for your contributions and support of iSchool research! Details from previous 
Research Showcases are available at https://ischool.illinois.edu/research/showcase.  
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